
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Angie Calhoun 
Wednesday, November 17, 2021 4:12 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/17/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 12758-2021 

E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER 185089; E-Form Other Complaint 
TRACKING NUMBER 185086 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20210015. 

Angela Calhoun 
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Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us 
Tuesday, November 16, 2021 5:18 PM 
Consumer Contact 

Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 185089 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Alice Neal 
Telephone: (601) 880-1945 
Email: 
Address: 5256 Choctaw Ave. Pensacola FL 32507 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Alice Neal 
Account Number: 
Address: 5256 Choctaw Ave. Pensacola FL 32507 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Gulf Power Company 
Details: 
It is my understanding that Gulf Power is ending the Energy Select Program in January. I have been using this program 
for 5 years and do not wish to see it end. I've done the math and it has definitely helped me save on my power bill I FPL 
energy prices in the Panhandle are obscene and are continuing to rise. PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW THE ENERGY SELECT 
PROGRAM TO END! 
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Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us 
Tuesday, November 16, 2021 4:03 PM 
Consumer Contact 

Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 185086 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Dana Weiner 
Telephone: 
Email: 

Address: 1013 Harbourview Circle Pensacola FL 32507 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Dana Weiner 
Account Number: 
Address: 1013 Harbourview Circle Pensacola FL 32507 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 

Complaint: Other Complaint against Gulf Power Company 
Details: 

I understand Gulf Power (soon to become FPL) intends to end the Energy Select program. This program provides a 
reasonable means of controlling our electricity costs and its termination will undoubtedly result in increased costs 
beyond previously announced rate increases. 

Respectfully request FPL honor and continue this program. 
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